CAMP MEETING MINUTES April 7, 2020

Attendance: Beverly Nemiroff, Mike Ilardi, Patricia Degnan, Debbie Krouse, Charlie Bogusat 
Time: 7:00-7:30 PM Tuesday, April 7, 2020

Current Status and the COVID-19 uncertainty and how we are proceeding with our summer camp.
· A statement was prepared and posted on our WML Facebook page on April 1 to our WML families letting everyone know we are continuing to plan for camp this summer season.  
From our Camp Committee 
We want to take a moment to reach out to our White Meadow Lake families during this challenging time. We are continuing to plan for Camp White Meadow this summer season. Now is the time for patience, hope and planning. 
The Camp White Meadow current refund policy is up to June 13, 2020, however if the current uncertainty does not change as of this date, the refund policy will be extended till such time camp opens. We will continue to monitor and keep everyone updated as we work together for a summer camp experience our children will need now more than ever.
To register, email your camper application to employment@whitemeadowlake.org and credit card payments will be taken over the phone by our office staff. Stay Well and Thank you. 

· As of Friday, April 3 no change in camper sign ups.
· Camper medical forms and the due date of June 13, we are taking that into consideration and allowing additional time adjusting the due date as long as it is submitted by the first day of camp. 
· We are continuing to advertise for camp staff and camp lifeguards 
· Jordan Transportation will be providing bus transportation.  
· We are continuing to gather information for a new shed for the camp pool equipment at the Circus pool.


Next meeting date May 13, 2020 @7:00PM
Prepared by Beverly Nemiroff, Camp Chair 
Approved by Mike Ilardi, OIC 


